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Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:43:34 PM

I understand C&H farm has complied with all EPA and Arkansas environmental laws and their is no
reason they should not receive a permit.  I am very much in favor of a permit for C&H farm.  NO FARMS
= NO FOOD. Joe T. Stroub 11342 North Highway 96, Cecil Arkansas 72930.
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